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CITY OF PALM DESERT 
STAFF REPORT 

 

 
MEETING DATE: October 12, 2023  
 
PREPARED BY: Erika Castellano, Assistant to the City Council 
 
REQUEST: ACCEPT RESIGNATION FROM THE JOSLYN COVE SENIOR CENTER 

BOARD 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

With regret, accept the resignation of Peg Leo from The Joslyn Cove Senior Center Board 
effective immediately. 
 
BACKGROUND/ANALYSIS: 

In June 2019, the City Council appointed Peggy Leo to The Joselyn Cove Senior Center Board 
of Directors for a term ending June 30, 2021. Mrs. Leo was subsequently reappointed to a term 
ending June 30, 2025. 
 
On September 18, 2023, Mrs. Leo notified City staff of her resignation from The Joslyn Cove 
Senior Center Board. As a result of this resignation, The Joslyn Cove Senior Center Board is left 
with one vacancy for a term ending on June 30, 2025. 
 
Legal Review: 
This report has been reviewed by the City Attorney’s office. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this matter.  


